

SOUTH HAVEN HIGH SCHOOL

600 Elkenburg Street South Haven, MI 49090 Principal: Jerry Sardina Phone: (269) 637-0502 Fax: (269) 637-0516

Assistant Principal: Scott Jackson

January 19, 2018

Dear Parents & Guardians,

The SAT Suite of Assessments – the PSAT 8/9, PSAT 10 and SAT – are administered each school year to our 9th - 11th grade students. These Career and College Readiness assessments are an integral part of your child's education and provide benchmark scores that can be used to apply to colleges, earn scholarships, and assist in workforce placement.

In order to help you to better understand the impact of these assessments, South Haven High School is hosting a presentation for parents and guardians. We invite you to attend our PSAT/SAT Parent Night on Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 6:00pm in the high school ILC. During the session, we will review your child's score and provide a better understanding of how the SAT Suite of Assessments work, what you can expect as a parent/guardian, and how to encourage your child to perform their best.

We will have last Spring's PSAT assessment available in the ILC for all current 10th and 11th grade students and their parents. These parents and students will be able to follow along with the presentation referring to their students actual scores. For any 9th grade students and parents we will have sample copies of assessments available for you to look at, as 9th grade students will be taking the PSAT 8/9 assessment for the first time this Spring and their actual results will not be available until later in the year.

If you can't make it to our informational session or want to learn more before you attend, please use the link below to watch a 15-minute video. The video aims to explain the importance of the tests, builds an understanding of your child's score, and makes resources available to improve your child's performance. View the video by visiting: https://youtu.be/CFA0pyzExfk.

If you have any questions about the PSAT/SAT Parent Night, please contact Mr. Sardina at 269-637-0500. We hope to see you on January 30, 2018 in the ILC at the high school at 6:00pm!

Sincerely,

Jerome J. Sardina